
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 7/11/2012 9:40:31 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Fitch, 

Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Possible lunch dates later in July 

Only if you come to Concord. I have a no-work policy on special holidays. :) 

From: Fitch, Julie A. 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2012 9:40 AM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D.; 'Doll, Laura' 
Subject: RE: Possible lunch dates later in July 

And we could help you celebrate your anniversary, which I totally spaced! 

Julie 

From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2012 9:39 AM 
To: Fitch, Julie A.; 'Doll, Laura' 
Subject: RE: Possible lunch dates later in July 

I'm celebrating the anniversary of my 39th birthday on July 26th and 27th so those dates are out for 
me. I could do July 31st or August 3rd. 

From: Fitch, Julie A. 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2012 9:34 AM 
To: 'Doll, Laura'; Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: Possible lunch dates later in July 

Hi Laura and Terrie, 

SB GT&S 0261451 

mailto:julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov


I'm looking for possible lunch dates for us sometime soon. Unfortunately, I figured out that 
due to the fact that I have to have some minor gum surgery on July 19,1 may not be very good 
at having lunch for a week or so after that. So, what about the following dates: 

July 26 or 27 

Any day week of July 30? 

Let me know what might work for both of you. 

Julie 
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